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The planned trail along the Industrial 
Tributary will connect Downtown 
Castle Rock to Philip S. Miller Park and 
neighborhoods to the west of I-25. 

Miller’s Landing has completed the 
western segment; Brickyard will 
complete the central segment, 
anticipated in 2026. 

The Town will  construct the 
connection from the Brickyard to 
Downtown Castle Rock. The project 
scope will include a box culvert, a 
tunnel under the railroad and a bridge 
over the East Plum Creek. 





2

Budget for Town’s portion
• Approximately $8.2million

o DRCOG Grant - $4.92M
o Town Contribution – $3.28M 

(includes construction and design)

Project designer, Wilson and Company
Planned completion in 2026



TOWN FACILITY NAMING PROCESS
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The Town’s naming policy provides the Town 
Manager and or designee authority to establish a 
naming process for Town facilities and to assemble a 
committee for the review and selection of 
nominations. Results are then forwarded to 
appropriate Boards and Commissions for 
consideration and Town Council for ultimate 
approval. 

The Town’s facility naming policy says the “goal in 
selecting names for Town facilities shall be primarily 
to advance fostering a sense of community and 
small-town character. This includes names which 
heighten the awareness of Town history, celebrate 
the natural environment and call attention to points 
of pride in our community, to people, events and 
geography that have shaped the Town, create our 
sense of place and make our community unique.”



TOWN FACILITY NAMING PROCESS
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Staff would like to begin the naming process this 
spring so that the name can be used for project 
updates, marketing and planned wayfinding. 

The Town will advertise the naming process through 
a press release, social media and other methods. 

Staff will create an online form to receive suggestions 
that conform to the naming goals for a period of 30 
days. 

Staff expects to present results to the Parks and 
Recreation Commission for consideration and to 
Town Council for approval this summer. 



THANK YOU
QUESTIONS?


